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Independent Regulatory Review Commission

333 Market Street, 14th Floor

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Sir or Madam:

I support a change to Philadelphia Parking Authority as related to Proposed Rulemaking Order 126--il,
which would require all vehicles proposed for taxicab service after a designated date to be wheelchair
accessible. I support a change where taxi cab fleets are required to have a certain amount of wheelchair
accessible vehicles in their fleet.

I believe that an accessible taxicab system is a vital component to the city and reflects how a city
respects the Teg& rights of its citizens and visitors. It is important that this rulemaking passes so that
Philadelphia becomes the first city in America with an integrated taxicab system.

Sincerely,

Peter Zabierek


